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January 15, 2010 
 
New Commission Website 
 
The Commission is pleased to announce the launch of its new website - and its new 
domain:  www.gamingcommission.ca .  
 
Commission Chairman Dean Montour commented, "The Commission is pleased to present 
its new and improved website - a testament to the Commission's commitment to improving 
and enhancing all aspects of its operations.” 
 
“In July 2009, the Commission celebrated its 10th year as continuously regulating 
interactive gaming - making the Commission one of the most experienced regulators in the 
interactive gaming industry.  As you will see from the website, the Commission is actively 
building on its experience and has added a number of features to its operations that 
effectively balance appropriate regulatory controls with the realities of a fast-paced and 
constantly evolving industry.”  
 
“The Commission extends its sincere thanks to Justus Polson-Lahache, Sondra Cross and 
Neil McComber for their assistance in the development of our new website.” 
 
“On behalf of the Commission, I welcome you to our new website and invite you to 
provide us any comments or suggestions you may have for its improvements.” 
 
Comments, inquiries and suggestions may be emailed to our webmaster at through our 
online feedback form or by direct mail to info@gamingcommission.ca . 
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